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This bill is nothing more than an attempt to suppress votes. As a mom of two children 

under the age of three with a partner who as paid work full-time, we do not have 

hours to stand in line to vote. Mail in voting has proven to be effective, efficient, and 

does not produce voter fraud like Republicans would have us think. The data does 

not match their talking points. As a voter, I love mail in voting. I’m able to fully 

research what I’m voting for while I’m doing it from the comfort of my own home. I do 

not have to stand in line with my two toddlers. My spouse does not have to request 

off from work because he does not get time off to vote. This bill is downright silly and 

should not go anywhere but this one conversation. We all benefit from everyone 

having the opportunity to vote and mail in voting provides that. Let’s not move 

backwards anymore than we already have since 2025 began. 


